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Eldred Township Supervisors  

Regular Meeting  

August 12, 2024 

 

This meeting was held at the Eldred Township Building. Chairman Greeley called the meeting to order at 4:30 PM. 

The meeting was opened with a salute to the flag. Roll Call.  Supervisors Gordon Greeley and Laird Raybuck in 

attendance. 

 

PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD:   

 If old stop lights are going to be discarded, please contact Tim Truman. 

 

There were no Regular Meeting Minutes from the July 8, 2024 meeting. 

There was no Treasurer’s Report for July 1, 2024 to July 31, 2024. 

 

ROAD REPORT: 

1. Supervisor Greeley said that the new truck was 4 to 5 weeks out. The old truck was getting a leaf spring to be ready 

for inspection. The wheel for the front loader has come in. 

 

UNFINISHED BUSINESS: 

1.  A nuisance complaint from the July 8, 2024 meeting was discussed. Chairman Greeley send a register letter to the 

property owner.  The homeowner moved items to the back of the property. Chairman Greeley will follow up with a phone 

call.  If the issue is not resolved the township will pursue other options.  

 

NEW BUSINESS: 

1.  Chairman Greeley made a motion to hire Cindy Manns as the new Secretary. The motion was seconded by Laird 

Raybuck. Vote:  2 ayes.  Motion carried. 

2.  Yellow truck was discussed. Frame needs to be fixed. The Estimate was $6,000 to $8,000. Pictures should be sent 

to Stephenson’s. 

 

OTHER SUPERVISOR COMMENTS OR CONCERNS 

None 

 

 

Supervisor Raybuck made a motion to adjourn at 5:00 PM. The motion was seconded by Chairman Greeley. Vote:  2 

ayes.  Meeting adjourned.  

 

The next regular meeting will be held at the Eldred Township Building on September 9, 2024, at 4:30 pm. 

 

Cindy Manns,  

Secretary 

 


